

300 NASSAU ROAD, HUNTINGTON, NEW YORK 11743 • 631-421-2244, ext. 376 Moot Court Board of Advocates

September 20, 2006

١

Dear Mr. Sarisohn,

On behalf of Touro Law Center's Moot Court Board, I would like to extend our sincerest thanks and appreciation to you for taking time out of your busy schedule to support and participate in Touro Law Center's 24th Annual John S. Bainbridge Moot Court Competition. Your involvement was an integral component to the overall success of the Bainbridge Competition and provided invaluable experience to all of the competitors.

This year's competition was an exciting event and your service helped contribute to its success. As a judge, you helped dictate the standard of excellence that is required and expected of new members to the Moot Court Board of Advocates. I would like you to know that we have chosen seven (7) new members to join the Moot Court Board and are extremely pleased with our choices. Thanks to your critiques and the competitors' preparedness we look forward to winning in many competitions to come.

Thank you again for your participation and support in this event. I hope you had an enjoyable time and will consider participating again next year. If you have any questions or comments regarding the competition, please feel free to e-mail me at the below listed e-mail address.

Very truly yours,

Michelle Cohen Competition Editor Moot Court Board

michelle-cohen@hotmail.com